
From:
To: fracking inquiry
Cc: Gerry Wood
Subject: Letter from Minister for Mines and Energy
Date: Thursday, 9 March 2017 8:44:24 PM
Attachments: 2016-1303-dwt Letter to Mr Wood.pdf

I was requested by Independent Member for Nelson, Gerry Wood, to pass this letter from
Dave Tollner , Minister for Mines and Energy to Dr Pepper, organisor of the public
meeting to discuss Hydraulic Fracturing at Humpty Doo Village Green on Thursday March
9th 2007.

Subsequently Dr Pepper asked that I follow up after the meeting by sending the letter to
her electronically.

regards
Christine

From: 
Sent: Monday, 8 August 2016 9:40 AM
To: Gerry Wood
Cc: Electorate Nelson
Subject: Letter from Minister for Mines and Energy

Dear Mr Wood,

Please find attached a letter from the Minister for Mines and Energy, in relation to the
petroleum exploration permit application (EPA) 224 perceived to be situated over the Howard
East Borefield.

Kind regards,

Ministerial Assistant | Hon David Tollner MLA

Treasurer
Minister for Lands and Planning
Minister for Mines and Energy

5th Floor, Parliament House, Darwin
GPO Box 3146, Darwin, NT 0801, Australia

Gerry Wood, MLA
Submission #29
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